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Welcome
In this presentation I'm 
going to show what would I 
do if I go to the foreign 
practices and why I should 
go there, also a mite of 

my history .



How this all started
My love for cooking 

started when i was very 
young. My mom always told 
my that I saw a cooking 
competition on tv and I 
was so excited i couldn't 
stay in place and they had 

to turn off the show.



First steps  
I mentioned that since a 
very young age my passion 
was cooking. I used to 

help my mom and grandma in 
the kitchen when they were 
making lunch, which was 

almost always cleaning the 
dishes. :)



My first dish 
It wasn't anything big and 
I don't remember it but my 
mom do, and she says it 

was a cheese in 
breadcrumbs, she helped me 
prepare it but i was so 

proud as if i had prepared 
it all by myself. 



Cooking as an art
Cooking was for me much 

better then just preparing 
a dish and eating it, for 
me it was more like a art. 
The fact that you can make 
something out of nothing 
is for me fascinating.
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My dream
As long as I can remember 
I always wished to cook 
every traditional dish 

from every country in the 
world, I know it is kinda 
unthinkable but we can 

always dream.



What was next?
Years go by and my passion 
didn't burn out so I made 

a decision to go to 
culinary school, so I can 
learn how to become a 
better cook, and get 
closer to my goals.



   During the years 
When I was in school I 
found more people that 

have different visions but  
shere my passion, so we 
became very close friends 
and I'm very glad we did.  



What now
The school made me much 
better in cooking, but I 
still got a lot learn and 

I'm still chasing my 
dreams so one day I can 
say to my younger self 

,,we made it’’.



Why I should go 
I think Portugal would be 
a perfect place for me to 

have an advance in 
cooking, learning new 

dishes, and also visit a 
beautiful place.



What fascinates me 
People in Portugal have a 
hundred ways to prepare a 
codfish. What is really 
impressive to me and I 

really want to try, maybe 
not all of them but most 

of them for sure.  



What i would visit   
In free time i really like 
to walk around town and 
look at the life and 

nature that is all around 
us. I find out that it 
really give me joy and 
relax me. So I would 

definitely visit murals 
and graffiti because I 

really like them.



New people
I really like meeting new 
people, and if i go there 

i would meet so many 
interesting new people 
with different interest 
and skills, and i believe 
they could teach me so 
many new things, what 
would be so exciting. 



Thank you 
~END~
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